
AGS Weekly
Friday 10 March 2023 ISSUE 40

Allerton Grange School Weekly Newsletter

ClassCharts 
Positive Points this week: 10,000
Negative Points this week: 1,300 
89% Positive Ratio

Thank you to everyone who took part in and supported our very first Culture Day 
last week.

This week, we’ve have some disruption caused by the weather. We hope 
everyone has had the chance to enjoy the snow and stays safe. We will see 
everyone back in school on Monday morning.

 
Dates for your  Diary:

NEU Strike Days - Wednesday 15 and Thursday 16 March Click for more information

Year 11 Results Mornng - Friday 17 March (morning)

Year 11 Geography Field Trip - Friday 17 March (arrangements will be made for this group of students 
to collect their results)

KS4&5 Concert - Thursday 23 March, 7.00 - 9.00 pm

https://bit.ly/40dQcpx


Coram Shakespeare Schools Festival 
On Wednesday 8 March, a group of KS3 students took part in the Coram 
Shakespeare Schools Festival and performed their  abridged version of  Hamlet at the 
Carriageworks,Leeds. It was a fantastic experience for our students to be inspired and 
showcase their talents in a professional theatre.

Ms Spencer-Matthews said: 
“I was so impressed with our students’ 
professionalism during the tech and dress runs. 
You would never have known this was a tech 
team and stage they’d never worked with 
before. What a fantastic theatre company they 
make!

The Coram Shakespeare Schools Foundation is a cultural education charity that works 
to transform lives through the unique power of Shakespeare. The annual Festival gives a 
platform for up to 30,000 young people to express themselves and grow in confidence as 
they take to a professional stage. These performances are the culmination of months of 
work in which young people of all ages, backgrounds and abilities have been finding their 
voice in school rehearsal rooms.



National Careers Week
Students have been getting involved with 
National Careers Week activities this week, 
to help them think about their future career 
plans  and aspirations.

A highlight was an NHS workshop for Years 10 
to 12 students on Tuesday. 

There was also a range of online activities for 
students including virtual assemblies and live 
question and answer sessions with industry 
professionals.

If you’d like to do further research, you can 
access resources online.

Click on the links below to visit external 
websites:

Natonal Careers Week - Virtual Careers Fair

BBC Bitesize Career We Go - online workshop 
presented by Mr P

You can find out more about Careers on our school website:

Careers Curriculum 

https://ncw2023.co.uk/
https://www.bbc.co.uk/bitesize/articles/z326fdm
https://www.bbc.co.uk/bitesize/articles/z326fdm
https://www.allertongrange.com/main-home-page/parents/current-parents/curriculum/careers/


Current Vacancies
Mini Bus Driver Vacancy
We are currently recruiting to our casual 
pool of mini bus drivers. 

Candidates must be confident drivers, 
hold a clean driving licence, enjoy 
interacting with students and be willing 
to undergo the MiDAS Minibus Training 
course, that we will fund.

Hourly rate: £10.50 per hour

The role mainly consists of driving 
students to and from external provisions, 
to support their learning. The hours 
would be split, with a morning session 
from approximately 8 am for up to 2 
hours, and then the afternoon from 
12.30 pm, again for up to 2 hours. 
The opportunity for more hours may be 
possible from time to time.

Teaching Assistant 
 
Salary: £14,481 - £15,437
We are looking for a talented individual 
to join our teaching assistant team to 
support our SEND students. The role is 
term time plus five days, 30 hours per 
week.

This is an exciting opportunity for 
someone who is skilled in this area and 
passionate about making a difference 
to the lives of young people.

This is a full time, permanent vacancy, 
starting as soon as possible.

Find out more

Closing date: 12 March 2023

If you are interested in finding out more, please phone 
0113 393 0304 or email agadmin@allertongrange.com

Parent Governor Vacancy

We are currently looking for a governor 
who reflects the diverse community we 
serve. This is an exciting opportunity to 
make a difference in your local school, 
as a parent or carer of a child at Allerton 
Grange.

More details and the nomination form 
are available via the link below.

Please return completed nomination 
forms in a sealed envelope to:
Mrs B Manfredi, Headteacher’s PA by 
3.00 pm on Monday 13 March 2023.

Find out more

Sports Fixture Results 

Netball 
The Year 7 Netball team played their firs 
tournament on Tuesday 7 March at Prince 
Henry’s Grammar School, finishing third in their 
League. They won 3 games and narrowly lost 
2. Well done to all the girls involved. 

Thank you to the PE Team for supporting our 
students in after school matches.

Year 11 Prom Tickets - 
Available on ParentPay

Tickets cost £40 and can be 
paid for in two instalments of 
£20

https://www.tes.com/jobs/vacancy/teaching-assistant-leeds-1790072
https://www.tes.com/jobs/vacancy/teaching-assistant-leeds-1790072
mailto:agadmin%40allertongrange.com?subject=
https://www.allertongrange.com/main-home-page/about-us/governors/

